Public meeting at Three Mile Cross

I would like to thank Hilary Pollock for organising a well attended public
meeting in my constituency to review progress on Brexit. We talked for a
couple of hours and covered the main topics including, trade the border,
democracy, the Withdrawal Agreement and the current Parliamentary situation.
There is a video of my speech which I will seek to make available this week.
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